
 

Window Cleaning 
Starting the Week of May 15th 

  

The window cleaners will be here starting the week 

of May 15th. They will only be cleaning the pane of 

glass to the master bedrooms; no jalousies etc.   
  

Enclosed lanai windows and rails may be cleaned at 

an additional charge.  Send an email to 

appearanceinc.derrick@aol.com 

on or before May 1st for this additional service. 

Please leave your name, unit no. and a callback no. 
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